
Revised Elders Minutes 
October 12, 2015 

 
 

Attending: Dianne Brim, Arden Kinser, Rob Woodard, Matt Wooley & Cathy King 
 

- Arden opened with some “God Sightings” that he had recently experienced  
- We had an open prayer time 

 
1) Elders budget recommendations for Stewards 

 The Hospitality group would like to keep their budget the same as last year 

 The Arts coordinator would like to keep her budget the same as last year 

 The Youth leaders would like to keep their budget the same as last year 

 The Elders will submit their recommended budget to the stewards with no 

change from the previous year 

2) An all church prayer meeting will be held on November 1st at 5:00 

 The theme of the prayer meeting is pending 

3) NCD update 

 Rob has had no response for volunteers for the NCD Committee 

- Various reasons for this response were discussed 

 Rob is going to re-think his presentation of the NCD committee 

- This will be sent to the Elders for their review 

4) Two candidates wish to attend the next Pastor’s class 

 Rob will be checking on other possible candidates  

5)  Next Elder meeting will be November 2 at 7:00 pm 

6)  Dianne will do the next devotional 

7)  Arden closed in prayer 


